Subject: UH West Oʻahu's Weekly Newsletter - Week of Aug. 30, 2021 **From**: UHWO Communications Department <uhwocomm@hawaii.edu>

To: Multiple recipients <LISTSERV@LISTS.HAWAII.EDU> **Date Sent**: Monday, August 30, 2021 8:57:19 AM GMT-10:00 **Date Received**: Monday, August 30, 2021 8:57:22 AM GMT-10:00



Chancellor's Bulletin No. 63

Statement of Gratitude: "In life, one has a choice to take one of two paths: to wait for some special day – or to celebrate each special day." Rasheed Ogunlaru

View Latest Bulletin from Chancellor Benham

Campus Updates

See concerning behaviors on campus? BIT is here to help

At the University of Hawai'i–West O'ahu, we are 'ohana — our entire campus community, including



students, faculty, and staff — and it's important for us to look out for each other. Often, classmates and co-workers are in the best position to see when someone on campus is going through difficulties or exhibiting concerning behaviors.

[Read more.]



Closure of UHFCU on campus, effective Aug. 31

The University of Hawai'i Federal Credit Union has closed its branch at UH West O'ahu, effective Aug. 31. Further information and a new location is not known at this time.



UH West O'ahu faculty receive educator, publication awards

Congratulations to the following University of Hawai'i–West O'ahu faculty members on their prestigious educator and publication awards, which were announced earlier this summer.

[Read more.]



Updated: Interim COVID-19 Guidelines

UH West O'ahu posted updated <u>interim Guidelines</u> (<u>rev. Aug. 25, 2021</u>) and <u>FAQs</u>. These will be continually updated as guidance is provided. These follow the UH S ystem interim guidelines that were <u>recently announced</u>.



Updated: LumiSight UH App features test upload

The Apple App Store and Google Play Store now feature updated versions of the <u>LumiSight UH</u>

<u>App</u> that will allow users to upload COVID-19 test results from a mobile device. Test results can also be uploaded via the LumiSight UH website.

[Read more.]



UH whistleblower hotline

University of Hawai'i students, faculty and staff have an important resource to confidentially report violations of laws, rules, regulations and UH policies. [Read more.]



Reminder: Reporting positive COVID-19 cases

Please remember to report all positive cases of COVID-19 to the UH West O'ahu COVID-19 Response Team at (808) 689-2525 or covidwo@hawaii.edu. [Read more.]



Reminder: Free COVID-19 testing for unvaccinated UH students, employees

The University of Hawai'i has launched the first phase of its free COVID-19 testing program for the fall 2021 semester. Beginning Monday, Aug. 23, unvaccinated students and employees, and those not fully vaccinated (two weeks after final dose), are required to provide weekly proof of a negative COVID-19 test from a UH-recognized testing facility to be on a UH campus or property.

[Read more.]



UHWO ACM Welcome Back Newsletter (August/September 2021)

Welcome back, UH West O'ahu Academy for Creative Media family! Be sure to check out the latest UHWO ACM news and events.

[Read more.]



UH West O'ahu in the News

A roundup of media coverage of UH West O'ahu people, places, programs, and more.

[Read more.]

Students

 Skribbl.io Game Night and Yoga!

Employees

- Welcome to the newest employees on our campus
- Website to view student's <u>COVID-19 Vaccine Policy</u> compliance
- FERPA Notice, Best Practices,
 FERPA Records, and Online

Platforms

- SAP Concur Training for KFS
 Account Supervisors
- 457(b) Island \$avings Plan
 Quarterly Webinar, Sept. 29
- OPDAS Weekly Update (Aug. 30)
- <u>Distance Learning Tip of the</u>
 <u>Week Add checklists to your</u>
 <u>Google Docs</u>

News from Ka Puna O Kaloʻi



Explore Honouliuli's history in new online exhibit

Discover the history of the Honouliuli ahupua'a — one of many of Hawai'i's land and water divisions, and where the University of Hawai'i–West O'ahu is located — in a recently launched online exhibit created in part by UH West O'ahu students.



Make music with strings ensemble this fall at UH West O'ahu

Be a part of making beautiful music at the University of Hawai'i-West O'ahu with the UH West O'ahu "University Strings" ensemble, which begins its fall 2021 season with safe, outdoor, and sheltered rehearsals from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. Thursdays from Aug. 26 through Dec. 9 on campus.

Announcements and Deadlines

Aug 31

Last day to add or register and change grading option for fall 2021

Aug 31

Last day to drop (semester long classes) with 100% refund, no "W" grade for fall 2021

Sep 06

HOLIDAY: Labor Day

Calendar of Events

Monday, Aug. 23, to Tuesday, Aug. 31

- Late registration for fall 2021
- All first-time registration for fall 2021 that occurs during this period is subject to a non-refundable \$30 late registration fee

Monday, Aug. 30

 Nohona Hawai'i: Living a Hawaiian Way, 9:30 to 11 a.m. Mondays starting Aug. 30 through Dec. 6 via Zoom (no class on Labor Day, Sept. 6). Register: manulani@hawaii.edu

Saturday, Sept. 4

• UH West O'ahu Student Organic Garden Community Workday, 8 to 11 a.m., Student Organic Garden. RSVP: tasiay@hawaii.edu

Monday, Sept. 13

 <u>COVID-19 vaccination clinic</u>, 7:30 a.m. to 3 p.m., UH West O'ahu's Expansion Parking Lot, on the Wai'anae side. Questions: 284-1314









View this email in your browser

University of Hawai'i-West O'ahu 91-1001 Farrington Hwy Kapolei, HI 96707